Metropolitan Sewerage District
OF BUNCOMBE COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA

HOMINY CREEK STREAMBANK STABILIZATION
BUNCOMBE COUNTY SPORTS PARK
(PROTECTION OF MSD SEWER)

This notice is provided to inform you that the Metropolitan Sewerage District (MSD) will be
performing stream bank stabilization work along approximately 175 LF of the bank for Hominy
Creek in the Buncombe County Sports Park. This work is necessary to protect the existing
MSD sewer system from erosion of the subject creek bank, which has occurred recently.

The approximate location for the sewer project is noted in red on the attached map. Work on
the sewer project is expected to begin on or near Monday, April 22, 2024. The work includes
transporting rock and other materials to the site and restoring the stream bank with these
materials, as needed, to add protection for the bank from future erosion.

The MSD construction crew performing this work will make the inconvenience as minimal as
possible and will proceed with the work tasks in a timely manner. The anticipated work time is
three (3) weeks depending on weather and other factors. After MSD’s work is complete, all
areas affected will be restored.

Fencing and other measures will be in place during this activity to maintain separation
between the construction work zone and the public using the park facilities. Park activities will
not be impacted by this project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of the following:

e Mike Stamey (MSD System Services Director of Construction) at 828-225-8262

e R.L. Haynes (MSD System Services Assistant Director of Construction) at 828-284-7804

Thank you for your patience while we work to improve sewer service in your area.

~Protecting Our Natural Resources~
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